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Adapting Classroom Instruction

Being a reflective teacher is a necessity in any classroom. Whether you have a child with diagnosed special needs or not, I believe you have to modify your teaching styles and methods to work for every child. Some children learn visually, some are better auditory learners, some are better left to discover on their own. Some need guidance every step of the way. If a teacher truly has the goal to teach each child until the information is understood, then being reflective comes naturally. Having a child with special education needs in the classroom is merely a challenge to overcome. That child will obviously need some sort of modification to understand the materials. Observing the student and trying several methods until you find one that works well may take a few weeks at the beginning of the year, but once you get to know the child and what interests them and causes them to engage in their learning, the modification will happen naturally. 

Once you have found a teaching style and modification plan that works well for a child, I think it is imperative to share this information with all teachers and professionals that come in contact with this child. Sharing information on successful modifications will benefit the child greatly and hopefully aid in successful learning.

I’m not sure how I feel about simply slowing down the pace for the entire class. I think we should make sure our pace is not leaving anyone behind, but when it comes to having a child with moderate special education needs in the classroom, some of the teaching and modification may need to take place outside of regular class time. I think it would be a disservice to the other children in the classroom to slow the pace drastically for the benefit of one child. It is the teacher’s job to accommodate that child even if it takes additional time outside of class.

